
Things 4th graders need to drop off on May 22, 2020 
 
Dear 4th graders & parents, 
 

The school year has come to an end! Below you will find a list of items that need to be 
returned to us on Friday, May 22nd during your assigned drop-off time. We are asking that all 
items be put into a black plastic trash bag, labeled with your name, grade, and home base 
teachers last name. Each student needs to turn into their own bag.  
 

First, we need you to take ALL book cover’s off your hardbacked textbooks. 
Here is a list of books that need to be returned and included in the black plastic trash bag 
 

1. English 
2. Science 
3. Math-4B 
4. Open Court Reading 
5. Social Studies 
6. All school library books or books you might have borrowed from your home base 

teacher. 
7. If have any sports uniforms that need to go to Mr. Dahn. 
8. Weekly data log sheets-Clearly labeled with you name and signed by your parents  
9. Protractors and drawing triangles or put $1.00 in an envelope or plastic baggie to 

replace each item you didn’t turn in. 
 

You will keep all softback workbooks and all the papers/assignments you turned into Google 
Classroom.  
 

After you have dropped of your materials. Please make sure you pick-up and receive your 
family’s items we have gathered for your students including  

1. Artwork 
2. Summer Solutions 
3. Summer Reading Assignment (2nd-8th)  
4. Grade level school supply lists 
5. School pictures 
6. Scholastic News for summer fun reading 

 


